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Are the 2013 Next Generation Strategic
Partner Retreats right for your �rm?
Apr. 30, 2013

Executive Editor Darren Root, CPA.CITP, explains the upcoming Next Generation
Partner Retreats he will be hosting, along with the bene�ts of building a �rm for the
future. To learn more, click here or click here to register for this event.
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